
We’ve all made it to the last day of the school year 2020/21! 

It has certainly been an interesting, challenging year. How-

ever, there has been so many successes that each and every 

member of our school community can think back fondly on 

as we depart the building for the Summer holidays. 

In this newsletter there are lots of pictures of things that 

have happened in and around school during the final week. 

Many of the pictures feature our oldest pupils—year 6. For 

some of them, today marks the end of 8 or 9 years at Ebor 

Gardens (if they joined us in Nursery 1).  We all hope that 

they have a wonderful Summer and take some time to relax 

and reflect upon their MANY successes over their time here. 

Leaving primary school is a big step but I have no doubt that 

our Year 6 children will remain calm and resilient as they 

prepare themselves for Year 7 at their new schools.  

Remember Year 6, you can come back and visit us if you 

need us! 

We also say goodbye to some team members today. Read 

more on page 4. 

Have a wonderful Summer everyone. See you in September. 

                                                                   Mr L Spink 
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This Week’s Attendance….. 

This week Biscuit Bear goes to 4RM as they have the best attendance! 

RDO— 95% 1AD— 96%  1HS/JD– 94% 2HW— 95% 2FA— 96% 3JH— 96% 3NB— 95% 

4FG— 96% 4RM— 96% 5GA—94% 5MR— 95% 6NI— 96% 6NP— 94% Whole School— 

79.2% 
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A Special Extended Year 6 Leavers’ Gallery…….. 

 



Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us 

a call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the     

places for September 2021. 
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Autumn Term 2021 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary so far: 

6th & 7th September 2021—INSET days (School closed) 

Wednesday 8th September2021—School reopens for children 

Friday 22nd October—Half term holiday 

 

 



 

 

So long, farewell…….. 

Breakfast Club News 

Our breakfast club is open to all children in 

school. Remember,  there is cereal, toast and  

bagels available for a filling breakfast.                                        

The doors open at 7:30am and you can access 

the Breakfast Club from the front, main gate. 
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Today we say goodbye to a few members of our team. Mr Tighe             

re-joined us in the Summer term but today he departs for a new school 

leadership adventure in North Yorkshire. Mrs Mills has been SENDCO at 

Ebor Gardens for 4 and a half years and leaves us for a new role at Leeds 

City Academy.  

Mrs Haigh has worked at Ebor Gardens for over a decade and Miss Cross 

also leaves us after nearly a decade. They are both moving to new roles 

at schools within the city.  Mr Roe worked at Ebor Gardens for many 

years before leaving to take on a role at our sister school, Victoria. He    

re-joined us earlier in the school year but is now ready to move on to 

new pastures. Miss Stephenson has been an Early Years teacher here for 

three years. She is excited about new adventures. As is Mr Bowden, who 

has been an HLTA since 2019. Finally, Miss Goodwin has finished her 

teacher training and is moving to a primary school in South Leeds to 

embark on her career, We are sad to see them go, but we wish them 

lots of luck on their future successes.  

Welcome, Mrs Wathen 

From September we will be welcoming Mrs Wathen to the Ebor Gardens family. Mrs Wathen will be 

joining us from one of our partner schools in Barnsley. She has much experience in school leader-

ship and will be taking the role of Head of School from September. 

The rest of our new staff will be excited to meet you in our first September newsletter. 


